
 

 

Dear Wake Forest Pre-College Programs Community, 

 

In the midst of the rapidly evolving spread of coronavirus, please know that we continue to monitor 

this difficult and unprecedented situation with student health, safety and wellbeing as our top 

priority. With three months until the start of our summer programs, we will continue to learn and 

assess the situation as it evolves.  

 

As of now, both the Summer Immersion Program for high school students and the Summer 

Exploration Program for middle school students are scheduled to run as planned. We will continue 

to evaluate the situation and will keep you updated. In the meantime, we want you to feel confident 

about applying to and enrolling in our programs and would like to provide the following guidance:  

 

At this time, Wake Forest is following the guidance of the Center for Disease Control and Prevention 

(CDC) and the North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (NCDHHS).  If our 

programs are canceled for any reason or affected by travel restrictions or social distancing imposed 

by the government, you can choose to either receive a refund in full or defer your acceptance for one 

year. 

 

For Prospective Students 

 

We still encourage you to apply to our summer programs. We will continue to review applications 

and make decisions on a rolling basis until spaces fill. While there is no deadline to register, we 

encourage students to register sooner rather than later to reserve your seat. Please note that some 

programs are full and others are approaching capacity so it’s best to apply/register now. 

 

For Registered Students 

 

We look forward to having you join us this summer! We will continue to prioritize the safety of our 

community of students, faculty, and staff. Communication will continue throughout the spring but 

know that we are actively monitoring this developing situation, staying in regular contact with state 

and local agencies, health organizations and other experts. We will continue to post updates and be 

in touch via email. 

 

Thank you for your patience, trust, and understanding.  We look forward to a transformational 

summer.  

 

Best, 



 

Kyla Hollingsworth 

Executive Director 

Wake Forest University Pre-College Programs 

 


